
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2023 
 
Joel Stevens 
Co-Founder 
Epic Water Filters 
1630 30th Street, Suite A394 
Boulder, CO 80301 
 
Dear Joel,    
 
Thank you for Epic Water Filters’ recent gift of $730.80 received on June 23, 2023 to support American 
Rivers’ mission. Our mission is to protect wild rivers, restore damaged rivers and conserve clean water for 
people and nature has never been more necessary or more urgent. 
 
Because of your support, we can continue our work every day across the country to reach our goals, 
including: 
 

Protect 1 million miles of river by advocating for protection for some of our healthiest, most scenic 
rivers across the country — which provide recreation, clean water, and natural habitat for the 
benefit of all of us.  
 
Remove 30,000 harmful dams because removing a dam is the fastest, most efficient way to bring 
a river back to life. 
 
Ensure clean water for every community by securing policies and increasing community 
engagement so that no communities are left behind. After all, everyone deserves clean water. 
 
Champion a powerful river movement to bring more local support to the cause of rivers and work 
with others to restore and protect the rivers we treasure. 

 
Thank you for your continued support at such a critical time. We couldn’t do this work without you. 
 
Sincerely, 

Paula Wolferseder-Yabar 
Senior Vice President of Advancement 

 
American Rivers is a 501(c)(3) organization, and donations are tax-deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. You received no 

goods or services in exchange for this contribution. Our tax ID number is 23-7305963. 


